From: reqistrar

To:

Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: 2021 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 9:21:26 AM

From: Emity Hurson [

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 10:42 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org
Subject: 2021 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project

Esteemed Board Member of the 2010 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project,
| am writing you today as a concerned citizen and resident of Ontario.

While considering Enbridge's proposed Dawn Parkway expansion | am asking that
climate change must be considered, and the environmental effects of the fracking in
Pennsylvania must also be considered, in the process of this pipeline approval

This pipeline is being proposed in Canada and through Ontario because states in the
US have outlawed fracking, the transportation of fracked gas, and have stopped
pipeline expansion. Ontario can not be used as an end-run to circumvent these laws.

Ontario should not support this highly damaging infrastructure and not enable the
transportation of fracked gas around where it is not lawful to do so in the U.S.

Please consider the environmental effects of this proposal. They will be devastating
for generations for all Ontarians and Canadians.

Emili Hurson





